
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ravens Academy Newsletter 

Dear Parents 

Our Halloween Disco is fast approaching. Remember to 
dress to spook and bring your best dancing moves! 
Tickets are fast selling so please grab them now before 
they're all gone. Our new Breakfast Café will be starting 
after Half Term and we would like to invite Year 1 
parents/carers into school from 7:45am for a coffee, 
crepe and a read on the 5th November. Please let the 
office know if you would like to attend.  

Miss C Minter 

Vice Principal 

 

 

   

Halloween Disco          
We are holding a Halloween disco on Thursday 21st October. The cost is £5 
per child and this includes entry, a hot dog a drink and some sweets.  

No spending money is required. 

Year 1-3 will be held between 4pm to 5pm and Year 4-6 between 5:15pm to 
6:15pm. Please pay this by cash in the school office by Tuesday 19th October 
to secure a place.   

There will be a pumpkin carving competition for Years 1-6 to coincide with 
the disco. Please bring your carved pumpkins to school on Wednesday 20th 
October. 

There will be prizes for the winners and runners up and they will be 
announced at the disco. The pumpkins will be used to decorate the hall and 
please note we are unable to return the pumpkins to the children as they will 
be composted after to ensure we remain environmentally friendly.  Please 
ensure your child’s name and class are written on the pumpkin. 

We look forward to see you all there.                                

                                                                                      

 

 



Mental Health Awareness Day 

As Sunday 10th October is Mental Health Awareness Day. I would like to take this opportunity to remind you all 
about the importance of looking after your own mental health/wellbeing, as well as your child’s.  

Try to set aside time in your day (even 10 minutes) for some ‘me’ time.   

Take the time to talk to family and friends.  

Read a few pages of a book or listen to a favourite song.  

Remember it is important to talk to someone if you are feeling down.   

I have included a link for some extra guidance and advice for Mental Health.  

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/publications/make-it-count-guide-for-parents-and-carers  

Dates for Your Diary 
 
Year 6 Residential trip deposit of £100.00 due by today. 
 
Menu W/C 11th October     -     Week 1 
 
Holiday Dates 2021-2022 
NON PUPIL DAYS                                                       
Tuesday 4th Jan 2022 
Friday 11th Feb 2022 
Friday 27th May 2022 
Friday 1st July 2022 
OCTOBER HALF TERM 
Pupils finish: Fri 22nd Oct 
Pupils Return: Mon 1st Nov 
 
CHRISTMAS BREAK 
Pupils finish: Fri 17th Dec 
Pupils Return: Weds 5th Jan 
 
FEBRUARY HALF TERM 
Pupils finish: Thur 10th Feb 
Pupils Return: Mon 21st Feb 
 
EASTER BREAK 
Pupils finish: Fri 1st Apr 
Pupils return: Tues 19th Apr 
 
MAY HALF TERM 
Pupils finish: Thurs 26th May 
Pupils return: Mon 6th June 
 
SUMMER HOLS 
Pupils finish Thur 21st July 

 
 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/publications/make-it-count-guide-for-parents-and-carers

